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MUSIC AT EVENTS 

 

At the August, 2016 regular school board meeting, a discussion was held regarding the playing 

of offensive music at school or at school events.  As a result of that discussion, the following 

expectation begins immediately. 

 

Inappropriate music cannot be played at Stanley-Boyd Area School or its events.  In order to 

assure that offensive music is not played, the following rules will be adhered to. 

 

1. No student will connect his or her device to a District sound system. 

2. No student shall play any song that has not been pre-approved by the adult in charge of 

the event. 

3. No “offensive” music shall be played during school events.  This to include sexual 

references or innuendo, references to extreme violence, drugs or drug usage, and or swear 

words. 
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